
Year 5/6: 94% Below! 

Year 3/4: 96.6% Well 
done 

Year 1/2: 99.2% Good! 

Reception: 100% Wow! 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

97.5%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

97.5%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We can’t believe that we are already at the end of week 3—how time flies when you 
are having fun! We hope that you are settling into a school routine. The children are 
a delight, we are so proud of their calm approach, lovely manners and achievements 
already.  

Paperwork 

Please can we ask that all Hasloc, pupil information and photograph consent forms are 
returned by Monday 21st September.  Staff have lots of lovely photographs that 
they would love to flood the website and Facebook with but cant until you give 
consent! 

FLU IMMUNISATION  

The NHS have let us know that they would like to immunise all of our children 
Reception - Y6 against flu on October 12th in school. You have the chance to opt in / 
opt out. Please return the consent form by Thursday 24th September if you would 
like to opt in for your child.  

Sports event at Lingdale 

On Tuesday 22nd September, the children from Y1-6 will be taking part in an Autumn 
Sports Roadshow’. The children in Year 1 & 2 will take part in an adventure challenge 
provided by Mrs Bell. The KS2 children will be involved in a cross country event on 
the afternoon. All of the events will take place outside and in their 
bubbles. Please make sure your child is wearing their PE kit on Tuesday 
22nd September so they can take part. Thank you.  

PE reminder 

KS2 children need to wear their PE kit EVERY Monday. 
KS1 children need to wear it on a Friday. Where possi-
ble, we would request that children wear a plain white 
or blue t shirt and plain blue or black shorts/joggers. 
The children MUST also be wearing trainers and bring 
a jumper or jacket. 

NO DOGS ALLOWED! 

Please remember that for health and safety reasons 
dogs are not allowed on the school grounds unless they 
are guide dogs. Please do not carry dogs or fasten their 

leads to trees or gates in the school grounds. Thank 
you for your support and consideration on this matter.  

MOBILE FREE ZONE! 

Please remember Lingdale Primary School is a mobile 
free zone.  This is a safeguarding recommendation and 
we would request that all parents adhere to the advice 
in helping keep your children safe. Thank you for you 

cooperation.  Greet your child with a smile not a mobile! 

SCOOTERS! 

Please remember to leave your child’s scooter in the 
storage shed whilst you are on school grounds. Children 
should stay close to the person collecting them and not 

mix bubbles. Thank you. 

Dates for the diary: 

PD DAY 3—Monday 4th January 2021 

PD DAY 4– Monday 19th July 2021 

PD DAY 5 – Tuesday 20th July 2021 

Friday 25th September—Macmillan Fundraising  

Please send your child in ‘non-uniform’ to show your sup-
port to Macmillan’. We would kindly like to ask each child 
that wears non-uniform donates £1 that will go straight 
to the charity.  The buckets will be outside the entrance 
gates for any donations.   

Working together to be the best we can be  

 

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Staying Safe 

 

Skye K —Mrs Jones 

Heidi P —Miss Stonehouse 

 Eliza R- Mr Fairbridge 

 Joe C- Mrs Norris 

 

Citizenship Award— Nirvana T  

Friday 18th September 2020 



Important information  

WHAT HAPPENS IF MY CHILD BECOMES UNWELL IN SCHOOL or SHOWS SYMPTOMS?  

You will be notified immediately to come and collect your child. Your child will be es-

corted to a safe space with a member of staff to await your arrival.  

Information about Covid, please call 111 or go to www.gov.uk/coronavirus.  

WHAT HAPPENS IF SOMEONE TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID 19 at Lingdale Primary School ?  

You will have noticed in the press that a number of local schools have reported a positive 

test result. In the event of this happening at Lingdale, you will receive one of two letters. 1. If 

your child is not in the bubble of the person who has tested positive, they will continue to 

attend school.  

2. If your child is in the bubble of the person who has tested positive, they will need to iso-

late for 14 days. Home schooling will resume. Siblings from different bubbles do not need to 

isolate. If they do not develop symptoms, they will return to school after a fortnight. If they 

do develop symptoms, they will need to have a test. If the result is negative, they can return 

to school right away. If the result is positive, they need to inform school and follow NHS 

guidelines remaining fully isolated.  

The symptoms of Covid are:  

 A high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your 
chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature);  

 • A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more 
than an hour, or three or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if 
you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual);  

 • A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means 
you’ve noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell 
or taste different to normal.  


